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Greetings Everyone,   

 

With the onset of the New Year, I want to express my thanks to the three ACHE chapters in Tennessee for the 

wonderful educational and networking events that have been offered to our members throughout the year.  I really 

appreciate the hard work and dedication of the chapter leaders and their volunteers.   

 

Fall has been an exciting time of the year with the Chapter Leader Conference and the THA Annual meeting that 

included several educational sessions and our annual ACHE Regent Breakfast and Awards Program.   

 

Chapter Leaders Conference 2019: The ACHE Chapter Leaders Conference was held in September in Chicago 

and was a great success. This yearôs meeting of chapter leaders provided a great opportunity to share best 

practices, learn creative ways to better recruit, engage, and retain members, and identify strategies to set local 

chapters on a course to success.  Leaders of all three of our Tennessee chapters attended the conference.   

 

ACHE Breakfast and Regent Awards Program:  The ACHE Breakfast was held in October in collaboration with 

the Tennessee Hospital Associationôs annual meeting.  We were pleased to have ACHE Chairman, Heather J. 



Rohan, FACHE, as the guest speaker as she highlighted key strategies and initiatives of ACHE.   This year, I was 

privileged to recognize five very deserving ACHE members with Regent awards. 

 

¶ Early Careerist Award ï- This award recognizes young executives who, although they may have been in 

the healthcare business for a relatively short time, have made a significant contribution to the field of 

healthcare administration.  John E. Baldwin, III, Market Associate Administrator and Co-Ethics and 

Compliance Officer for Parkridge Health System in Chattanooga, received the award for his leadership and 

oversight of support services at Parkridge Medical Center and his involvement in ACHE and NAHSE at a 

local and state level. 

 

¶ Excellence in Diversity Award ï This award recognizes an individual who advocates for diversity among 

patients, employees, and organizational leadership.  James E. Ross, President and CEO of West Tennessee 

Healthcare in Jackson, was recognized for his promotion of diversity and inclusion in his organization as well 

as his service as member and chair of THAôs Council on Inclusion and Health Equity. 

 

¶ Rural Hospital Healthcare Executive Award ï This award recognizes a senior-level rural healthcare 

executive who has contributed to the advancement of healthcare services in rural communities.  Randall 

Davis, FACHE, CEO of NorthCrest Medical Center in Springfield, received this award for his commitment to 

improving access and quality of healthcare services in Springfield and surrounding communities.  He was 

also recognized for his involvement in community and healthcare-related boards. 

 

¶ Senior Healthcare Executive Award ï This award recognizes a senior healthcare leader who has made a 

significant impact on his organization.  Derick B. Ziegler, FACHE, Vice President and CEO of the West 

Tennessee market, Vice President for Hospital and Affiliate Integration, and Telehealth Executive Sponsor at 

Baptist Memorial Health Care Corporation in Memphis, was honored for his leadership at Baptist, his 

involvement in ACHE, and his mentorship of early careerists. 

 

¶ Exceptional Service Award ï This award recognizes an individual for a strong commitment to the healthcare 

profession and to ACHE and its values.  Thomas H. Ozburn, FACHE, President and CEO of the Parkridge 

Health System in Chattanooga, was recognized for his leadership and dedication to providing high quality, 

diverse and inclusive healthcare services to the communities he serves.  He was also honored for his 

willingness to mentor emerging leaders in their personal and professional development. 

 

Fund for Healthcare Leadership:  Lastly, I would like to remind you about the Fund for Healthcare Leadership 

sponsored by the Foundation of the American College of Healthcare Executives. This Fund provides scholarship 

opportunities for developing leaders in our field. Please consider a donation to the Fund as we enter the final 

months of 2019. 

I am honored to serve as your Regent.  Please feel free to contact me at any time by email at 

charlotte.burns@hcahealthcare.com or by phone at 615.512.9082.   I hope all of you have a blessed holiday 

season and create wonderful memories with your families.   

 

Charlotte Burns, FACHE 

Regent for Tennessee 
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Chapter Sponsors 

2019 ETHEA Sponsors 
(ETHEA Sponsorship Opportunities) 
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http://images.magnetmail.net/images/clients/TNACHE/attach/2017ETHEASponsorshipOpportunities.pdf
https://csihealthcareit.com/
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Bronze Sponsors: 
 
 

 
  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pyapc.com/
http://www.upasolutions.com/

